
 

TO: Boise Airport Tenants and Stakeholders 

FROM: Boise Airport Operations 

DATE: 4/6/2018 

RE: BOI Airfield Construction Advisory  

 

 

BOISE AIRPORT AIRFIELD CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY: APRIL 16, 2018 – MAY 28, 2018 

 

Please be advised that beginning on Monday, April 16th, 2018, there will be construction 

activity on Taxiway A and Runway 10L-28R. This work is to conclude the Taxiway A 

Rehabilitation Project from 2017 and includes stabilizing the soil in the runway safety 

area on the approach end of Runway 28R.  

 

This work requires various taxiway and runway restrictions and closures. Please note that 

during phase 2 and phase 3, RWY 28R will be restricted to departures only. During phase 

4, RWY 10L-28R will be closed.  

 

** Pilots: please thoroughly review current NOTAMs for BOI** 

 

Please note that these dates are subject to change contingent on weather and other 

external factors. Boise Airport’s PASSUR Communicator page will have current 

information on this project. If you have any specific questions, please feel free to 

contact Airport Operations 24/7 at 208-972-8420. 

 

Regards,  

 

Boise Airport Operations 

 



 

 

 


